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Update 21.02.2022 Marriage and Civil Partnership Ceremonies 

From 5pm on 15 February 2022, all COVID-19 restrictions were removed in 
Northern Ireland and any remaining measures are issued as guidance. Taking into 
account this change, the following applies: 

• There are no restrictions on the numbers attending marriage and civil 
partnership ceremonies in approved venues or private dwellings. 

• Although there is no longer a requirement to wear a face covering in 
enclosed public areas, the wearing of face coverings is strongly encouraged. 

• Marriage or civil partnership ceremonies can take place in a person’s home if 
one of the parties is terminally ill – there is no restriction on the number of 
people in attendance. 

 


